
WAINWRIGHT ASSESSMENT GROUP LTD 

 

Employment Opportunity 

Permanent-Full Time Assessor 

 

Wainwright Assessment Group operates in East Central Alberta, with an office located within 
the Town of Wainwright.  Wainwright has a population of approximately 6,900, which includes 
the Canadian Forces Base Wainwright. It is located 200 Kms southeast of Edmonton, and 105 
kms southwest of Lloydminster, at the junction of Highways 14 and 41. The Town is a major 
service center for the region and prides itself on being a vibrant community. Local 
amenities/services include various major retail business(s), a full-service Community Health 
Centre, advanced recreational facilities, active social clubs, and modern educational 
infrastructure. The area economy is driven by C.F.B. Wainwright and associated support 
services, Oil & Gas production/distribution (Hardisty Oil Terminals), and an active farming 
community. The town is well known for being a great place to live and raise a family. 
 
We are presently seeking to fill the position of a permanent full-time Assessor. A suitable 
candidate should hold the designation of AMAA. The applicant must have considerable 
experience in rural assessment in Alberta, as the individual would be expected to become 
Appointed Assessor for two rural municipalities and assume all related functions. The job 
opportunity comes with a competitive salary and possibility of future purchase of shares in 
Wainwright Assessment Group Ltd. This position would be well fitting for a self-motivated 
individual willing to take on new challenges. This position will remain open until a suitable 
candidate can be found.       
 
Wainwright Assessment Group has been in operation since 1994, offering both Property 
Assessment and Appraisal Services in the area. We currently serve 29 municipalities and 
employ 7 staff members. It is anticipated that a successful candidate should be motivated by 
the opportunity of becoming a part owner of a successful Property Assessment and Appraisal 
Services company.   
 
FORWARD RESUMES TO:  

appraisals@wainwrightassessment.ca 

 

ANY INQUIRERS CALL: 

 780-842-5002 Attn: Andy/Larry  

     

mailto:appraisals@wainwrightassessment.ca

